
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
On Tuesday, Year 5 and 6 attended Annie - The Musical, at St Aidans. This was a special performance for primary 
schools and our Fellowship school, North Rigton, joined us. It was a super afternoon which was enjoyed by all. The 
quality of the student performers at St Aidans was, as usual, outstanding. Our children were thoroughly 
entertained and very well behaved, thank you to the adults in school and at St Aidans who enabled this to happen. 
 
There are only a few more days to cast your vote in our Parent Governor election. Thank you to those parents who 
have put themselves forward for this very rewarding role.  
 
Congratulations to Mars Class on their wedding! Miss Brown, Mrs Thompson and Mrs Grainger planned a superb 
learning experience for the Reception children on Wednesday at church. Thank you to Revd Stroma for officiating 
and to parents who provided clothing, food, cakes and presents. By all accounts this was a very memorable 
experience! 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Andrews and Mrs Honey 
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Grinch Tickets are available on Parent Pay— £10 per child to 
include a party tea and present. (no charge for adults attend-
ing).   

Donations are needed for your class raffle hamper.  There 
will be boxes in the parent shelter for you to leave your do-
nation in. We would also like donations of children’s gifts for 
the tombola. 

If you can help in any way before, during or after the event, 
please sign up on the whiteboard, which will be on the drive-
way from next week. 

Christmas Cards! Is it that time again?! 
(I hope you sang that to the tune of Christ-
mas Time! Just let the bells ring!)  
The Christmas Post will be reopening on 
Monday 2nd December. Children are invited 
to write and send cards to other people in 
the school to spread the festive spirit. Best 
part, no stamps needed! Post will be deliv-
ered on a Thursday, with the first delivery on Thursday 5th 
December. Please write first name and class on the enve-
lope. Please note, class teachers are not allowed to send 
home any class lists.   



Upcoming Events 

Monday 25th November: Year 6 visit to East Barnby 

Monday 2nd December: Sun Class visit to York Min-

ster 

CLASS SHARING ASSEMBLIES  

Sun Class: Friday 29th November 2.45pm 

Congratulations to  our Jupiter class certificate winners 

this week. 

Values award: Huey for respect and kindness 

Writers of the week:  Phoebe 

Congratulations for trying so hard with 

your writing. 

CHRISTMAS EVENTS 

Wednesday 4th December: Whole 

School trip to Harrogate Panto 

Tuesday 10th December: Nativity play  

2pm and 5.30pm 

Wednesday 11th December: Christmas Extravaganza 

3.45pm to 6pm 

Thursday 12th December: Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 16th December: Community Lunch 

Tuesday 17th December: Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 19th December: Christmas Parties 

Friday 20th December: Carols around the tree – 

1.15pm—Parents Welcome 

School closes at 2pm 

All Saints Church Services 

Sunday 24th November 11am to 12 noon Parish Eucha-

rist. Refreshments from 10.30am 

Monday 2nd December: First Lego Church from 3.30pm 

at All Saints Church. 

Refreshments available, all welcome (adults and chil-

dren) 

If you are not receiving email notifications about Church 

Family Zoom Services and would like to be email 

enquiries@allsaintschurchko.org 


